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Invitation to Self-Identify Veteran and/or Disability Status

Dear University of Hawaii Employee:

The University of Hawaii is an affirmative action employer, committed to employing and
advancing in employment qualified persons with disabilities and qualified protected veterans. In
compliance with new federal regulations, we have a responsibility to invite all employees to
identify their veteran and disability status.

Please indicate your veteran and disability status using the confidential UH login below:

https://www.hawaii.edu/offices/eeo/veteran-disability-survey/

This information will be confidential and submitted directly to the EEO/AA Officer. It will be used
only for federal reporting purposes and will not affect your current employment.

If you have any questions or problems filling out the survey, please feel free to contact the
EEO/AA office at eeo@hawaii.edu or (808) 956-7077.

Thank you for your participation.


https://www.hawaii.edu/offices/eeo/veteran-disability-survey/

